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UE-230172 / PacifiCorp 
August 3, 2023 
PC Data Request 232 

PC Data Request 232 

Re: Equity. Direct Testimony of Christina M. Medina, Exh. CMM-1T, at 
6:22–7:22. Has PacifiCorp considered any additional modifications to the current 
Low Income Bill Assistance (LIBA) program? Specifically, has the Company 
considered modifying the program to include more discount tiers, self-attestation 
for enrollment, an arrearage relief component, or any other features similar to 
programs recently proposed and filed by peer Washington utilities? Please explain 
why or why not. If the Company intends to propose changes to LIBA, when is a 
filing anticipated? 

Response to PC Data Request 232 

The Company has not considered additional modifications to the low income bill 
assistance (LIBA) program outside what has been proposed in the direct 
testimony of Company witness, Robert M. Meredith (Exhibit RMM-1T) for this 
case. The Company has been meeting with its Low Income Advisory Committee 
and has received positive feedback on the program changes that went into effect 
in late 2021. The Company has been discussing the pros and cons of a self-
attestation model with the advisory group, but does not plan to propose any 
modifications to change the income qualification process at this time. 

PREPARER:  Robert M. Meredith 

SPONSOR:   Robert M. Meredith 
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